
Mr. Mike Hourigan 

 

 

Dear Mike: 

Thank you for providing an excellent series of seminars with our management 

staff at HomeStar Bank.  Your sessions were very energetic and exciting.  This 

type of environment is always conducive to learning.  The information you pre-

sented will be very helpful to our managers. 

The feedback provided by the evaluations of your presentation proves that your 

time with us was profitable, worthwhile, and beneficial.  Some of the comments 

were: 

 Excellent Speaker 

 Very interesting 

 Mike was very dynamic;  kept my attention 

 Mike keeps everyone very interested 

 Session was very upbeat and entertaining 

 Time well spent 

 

It is my hope that we can work together again in the future.  Other employees at 

HomeStar Bank would definitely benefit from attending one of your seminars.  I 

will keep you in mind as future training seminars are planned. 

Sincerely, 

 

Ruth E. McConnell 

Training Coordinator 
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